
Reference #: 2023-03-IPF 
From: Quality Reporting Notifications 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 
To: IPF Initiative Discussions 
Subject: Join Us for a Webinar! From Data to Action: How CMS and its Stakeholders Are 

Addressing Inequities in Healthcare 

 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is pleased to invite the public to attend 
the upcoming webinar: “From Data to Action: How CMS and its Stakeholders Are Addressing 
Inequities in Healthcare.” Join us for a discussion of the CMS Health Equity Framework and 
how key stakeholders are leveraging changes in data science and quality measurement to drive 
progress toward more equitable care for all.   
 

 

• Tuesday, February 28, 2023, from 3 – 4:00 p.m. (ET) (Register here [zoomgov.com]) 
• Wednesday, March 8, 2023, from 12 – 1:00 p.m. (ET) (Register here [zoomgov.com]) 

Have questions? Please contact MMSSupport@battelle.org. 

https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_topbVhxbTRqtZh38wKFxsg
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_ycjxr9GMRgeUlkw7WvYsAw
mailto:MMSSupport@battelle.org

